
Somervil leMA.gov/LeadServices
Apply by November 22 for Spring 2020 replacement

Some homes in older cities have

water service lines made of lead,

which connect residences to the

water main in the street.
 

Lead can cause serious health

problems, so the City is working

to remove all lead pipes from the

water system to minimize risk of

lead exposure through tap water. 

The City of Somerville is offering a new 

Lead Service Line Replacement Program 
to improve our local water infrastructure.

We'd like to replace it, 
free of charge. 

Sign up online or call the Engineering Dept.

at (617) 625-6600 x5400.

City records show your
residence has a water service

line made of lead. 



Si necesita esta información en español
contacte a Irma Flores 
617-625-6600 x2122
 

Se necessita desta informação em
português, contate Adriana Fernandes
617-625-6600 x2123
 

Si w bezwen enfòmasyon an kreyòl
Ayisyen kontakte Jhenny Saint-surin 
617-625-6600 x2622

Questions?

(617) 625-6600 x5400 or 3-1-1
LeadServices@SomervilleMA.gov


